
AMERICAN AIRLINES 
CABLE ADDRESS AMAIR 

918 16TH STREET, N.W, • WASHINGTON 6, D.C. 

November 6, 1952 

Dear Mr . Carter: 

Mr. Oswald Ryan has received a copy of the tear 
sheet from the Fort Worth Star Telegram which 
appeared on November 1st with his picture regard­
ing his designation as Chairman of the Civil 
Aeronautics Board. He was simply delighted and 
truly was happier about this particular story 
than any of the many others which appeared . He 
was most grateful and pleased. 

I just wanted to let you know how happy you had 
made the gentleman. 

Sincere regards and best wishes. 

Mr . Amon G. Carter 

Sincerely, 

t7~ 
Carlene Roberts 
Vice President 

The Fer t Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 


